Fairhope Public Schools Commission October 7, 2020

Members present: Tanya Bosarge, Ken Cole, Danielle Mashburn-Myrick, Carrie

McLemore, Miranda Schrubbe

Members absent: Robert Brown, Robin Coleman, Hill Robinson, Cornelius Woods

Principals and school personnel present: Carol Broughton, Jon Cardwell, Julie Pierce, Christina Stacey, Patrice Wolfe

Ken Cole called the meeting to order at 4:40. A motion was made and passed to approve the minutes of the September 2nd meeting of the commission.

A mistake was identified in the minutes of the June 3rd regular meeting of the commission by the secretary, Miranda Schrubbe, who submitted a corrected version. A request for funding made by Fairhope East Elementary had mistakenly been attributed to Fairhope West Elementary, and likewise, a request made by Fairhope West Elementary had been attributed to Fairhope East Elementary. The corrected minutes were approved.

Carrie McLemore reported that the nominating committee has 3 applicants to replace members who will come off the commission in 2021. Information about the applicants will be shared in the November meeting.

A program update that was to have been presented by staff members from Fairhope East Elementary had to be rescheduled and will take place at another regular meeting of the commission in the near future.

The next meeting of the FPSC will be on November 4th at 4:30, location to be determined.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:55.

Respectfully submitted by Miranda Schrubbe